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2023-24 U13AA Female Programming Update

As detailed in Hockey Alberta Information Bulletin 22-08 – AFHL U15AA and U13AA Franchises.

The Sherwood Park Kings Athletic Club is excited to offer 1 (one) U13AA Female team beginning 
in the 2023-2024 season.  This team will operate as part of the Alberta Female Hockey League 
(AFHL).

The Elite Female Hockey Committee is working with all Host MHAs to finalize details of program 
and league operations for the upcoming season.

More information will be provided as soon as it becomes available.




